Some Sept. 11 family members have urged the LMDC to have forensic experts search the building first. On Thursday, a group of Family advocates asked Mayor Michael Bloomberg “that a team from the Medical Examiner’s Office be placed at this location full time for the remainder of the demolition to handle any additional remains unearthed by the forensic experts,” in a press release distributed by Where-to-Turn.  http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/Ground_Zero/article_002847.php
''This is an abomination that we are putting this on construction workers,'' said Sally Regenhard, of the Skyscraper Safety Campaign, and the mother of a firefighter killed at the trade center in a more recent Associated Press Article. http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/Ground_Zero/article_002843.php
